
Webmaster Report for the 2024 AGM 

Hi all,


I trust everyone in Brisbane has a great time.

I will keep this report short. 

Over the European winter we moved the okdia.org domain and website over to the same server 
as the other websites - okdinghy.org, okworlds.org and okeuopeans.org this will give us many 
more options in re designing the website and using a more complex content management system 
than in the past. So while at the moment all the work done was purely technical, like moving all 
the files, email addresses etc over to the new server, we hope to soon be able to publish the re 
design of the website to give it a more modern and fluid design for all devices, from Phone to 
Computer. Also we tie together the different websites for events, rules and general okdia and also 
some social media outlets, so that we can do the next step in the long history of our digital 
presence. The OK was one of the first classes with a Website in the world - long before even 
World Sailing went online and thus have a huge amount of information online and we will continue 
to serve both as first point of news about events and results but also as an archive of previous 
events. 
As every year I ask all secretaries to please send me information about major events, both for the 
calendar for people to attend and after the event to publish results.

I wish everyone at the 2024 Worlds a great time and god results and hope to see many of you 
during the upcoming European season.


Peter Scheuerl

webmaster@okdia.org

February 2024
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